
ELECTRONIC DEVICES: 
 
Students may bring cell phones or electronic devices to school.   
 
Cell phones and media devices are to be turned off and stored in backpacks during the 
school day, and while participating in the before or after-school program. The following 
exceptions apply: unless the teacher, administrator or other staff member has clearly 
stated students may use them for educational purposes; in the event of an emergency (i.e., 
earthquake, fire); health/wellbeing circumstances; individualized educational programs 
requiring the use of an electronic device.    
 
Cell phones and electronic devices being used without permission of a staff member may 
be confiscated. A parent/guardian may pick up a device that has been confiscated.  
 
Bringing any cell phone or electronic device is at the risk of the student. The school is not 
responsible for any lost, stolen, or damaged equipment. 
	


